Doc. Mo . i CLET- 0OLGL)-3-0l-04/24]9/

3286
REMD
APR 2 4 1907

The =2nclosed maps are provided for your review in response To your
letrer dated 4 April 1991, Also, two decontamination areas have
nean identified for NUS use. One area is located in ths Hadnot
Point Industrial Area of Marine Ccrps Base. The second area is
lacared at Marine Corps Air Station, New River. As previously
Aisoussed, base can provide NUS with a work station located in
Zpilding 63 near the Installation Restoration (IR) program cffice.
If vou reed anv further assistance, please call Ms. Stephany Del
®2-Johnson, IR Program Manager. at [919) 431-5093. We look
foarward to working with vou in the very near future.

Sincerely,

DANNY D. SHARPE

Direastsr, Hazardous Waste and

Pmllution Control Division

Environmental Management Department

By directicn of the Commanding Ceneral
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